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Comments: Dear sirs-I am writing to object to the Morgan Nesbit project; it is proposed on very steep slopes that

will negatively impact fish and wildlife habitat.

extremely steep slopes directly over major-fish-bearing creeks and their tributary streams. Commercial logging is

planned for the highest percentage of never logged forest in a timber sale that we have surveyed outside of

Inventoried Roadless Areas.

 

There is much at stake, as the Morgan Nesbit logging would fragment an important wildlife corridor linking the

Eagle Cap Wilderness Area to Hells Canyon. 

 

THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE! Please stop this project

Thank you, Catherine Koehn 

 


